gé@ %j@ Vod. 4, Saswe 1, WMarch ‘05

Newstottor of  Tho Hustratian Gotf Heritage Vacicty.

President’s Report:- This is the first “Brassie” under our new name (see
above) and my first contribution as President/Chairman of our new
“Society”. Welcome to all!.

Since the A.G.M. ratifying our new name change and rules variations, our
first executive meeting elected the following office bearers:-

Hon. President — Bruce Nairn (Chairman)
Captain — Ross Howard.
Secretary- Henry Patterson
Treasurer- Mal MclIntosh
Patrons —Dan Cullen D.F.C. and Tom Moore
Official Rep’s to N.S.W. Golf Ass’n — To be confirmed
e i “  Women’s Golf N.S.W. —Frances Crampton.
% = “ P.G.A. Australia —Kyle Francis.
Sub-committees —Playing —Ross Howard, Michael Sherret and Tom Moore.
-Brassie Editor —Mal Bray
-Research & Library — Erwin Huber
-Memorabilia and Museum — Tom Moore

It is pleasing to announce that both the P.G.A. of Australia and the N.S.W.
Golf Association will continue to sponsor our organization. We are hopeful
that Women’s Golf N.S.W. will also come on board. We look forward to
having Kyle Francis represent the P.G.A. at our March meeting.

Tom Moore’s appointment after 12 years as president of the Golf Collectors’
Society as co-patron with Dan Cullen is in recognition of his outstanding
contribution to the society.

Peter Bleek has donated an extensive collection of 8mm. films dating back
to the 50°s. These will be housed in our museum.

Megan Barham is continuing with her work at our museum. More news about
this re-organisation next newsletter.

Regards to all, Bruce Nairn

The Golf Museum at Granville is proudly sponsored by Golf Mart, and supported by the
N.S.W Golf Ass’n, Women’s Golf N.S.W., the P.G.A. and Museums and Galleries N.S.W.
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Captains Report —
_Results of the 2007 Australian Hickory Club C’ships played at Auburn links

Nov.15™ were:- Winner — Peter Read —(74), Nett — Tony Pickrell (67), Ladies
Champ — Shuri Yasuda-Hines (84). All players praised the course.
The 2008 Dan Cullen Trophy will be held on March 28" commencing at
2.00P.M.at the Coast Golf Club.The event will be a 2 ball Ambrose over 9
holes.Entry fee is $30 covering golf, trophies and club INre if needed.
Presentation and snacks will be at 5.30. Let’s have a big field this year. It’s
great fun and we’ll be paying homage to our patron and one of Australia’s

golfing icons. Entries to Ross on 99757681 or Tom on 98712798.

The Hickory champlonshlp (promoted by Ramsay Experience Marketing of
Launceston) will be played in May at ‘Ratho’. Entries to Greg Ramsay by

Phone — (03)63445318 or email — festival@rathogolf.com

Dan Cullen, our esteemed patron. lias been asked to be part of the Centenary
celebrations at Cottesloe G.C. in W.A. later this year. Cottesloe is attempting
to gather all past W.A. Open champions. Dan, who won in ‘37 and *38, will be
accorded the honour of hitting the first ball to open the celebrations.

Peter Read (winner)
Barry Leithhead
And John Fletcher
At the
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2007 Aust. Hickory C’ship, Auburn Links. \l

Museum Report — A scrapbook with the complete competition results of the
Bonnie Doon G.C. from 1936 -1948 when it was situated at Arncliffe,has been
donated by Les Bromley. In 1948 because of proposed extensions to Mascot
Airport ,the club moved to its present location at Pagewood.Les also donated
another scrapbook containing press cuttings detailing the major events played
at Arncliffe.

An anonymous donor has given us a huge collection of scorecards from all
over the world in a beautiful wooden covered album.

Keith Elliott,(brother of Blue Mts. Pro Ron) has donated a genuine
blacksmiths vice. These solid items were seen in pro shops prior to the ‘30s.






